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Memo – 2nd Notice 
 
To: Certificated Employees  
From: Sharon Davis – Payroll Manager 
Date: 5/12/2017 

Re: Discontinuance of Deferred Pay Option (2017-18)  

This is a reminder that effective 2017-18 school year the Deferred Payment Program 
through the Orange County Department of Education (OCDE)-County Payroll System 
will no longer be available. 

What this means is that after the conclusion of this current school year, all certificated 
employees will be moved to the ten-month payment option and will be paid their 
contractual salary in ten equal installments instead of the optional twelve payments 
beginning with the 2017-18 school year. 

Consequently, if you currently are enrolled in this program your last check will be in the 
summer of 2017 (July or August). 

For your consideration, you have the option of enrolling in the Paycheck Planner or 
Summer Saver Programs offered by Schools First Federal Credit Union, which are 
exclusively designed for public school employees who are on a 10- or 11-month pay 
schedule.  Please call SFFCU directly at 714/ 258-4000 or visit their website 
www.schoolsfirstfcu.org  for more details on these programs.  

Should you have any questions or concerns please give us a call at 714/628-5353. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Orange Unified School District - Payroll Office 

http://www.schoolsfirstfcu.org/

